
11/6/2017 The Division of Marine Fisheries To Take Public Comment

http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dfg/dmf/marine-fisheries-notices/archive-marine-fisheries-notices/increasing-the-summer-commercial-scup-trip-limit… 1/1

Media Contact

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Division of Marine Fisheries 
251 Causeway Street, Suite 400 
Boston, MA 02114 
(617) 626-1520 
Fax (617) 626-1509 
Email: marine.fish@state.ma.us

The Division of Marine Fisheries (MarineFisheries) is proposing to increase the
commercial scup summer fishery trip limits for all gear types except fish weirs.
 The preferred option is to increase from 800 lbs to 1,500 lbs, however,
suggestions for other trip limits may be considered.  If adopted, the new trip limit
will be effective on July 11, 2012, following a two-week public comment period
and approval by the Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission [322 CMR 6.28(9)
(d)].

As of May 31, 2012, Massachusetts has landed 17% of its 2,346,406 lb
commercial scup quota.  The proposed increase to the summer commercial
fishery trip limits may provide greater harvest opportunities and better allow the
commercial fishery to realize the 2012 commercial quota.

From today, June 26, 2012, through 12:00 PM (noon) on Tuesday, July 10,
2012, MarineFisheries will accept public comment on the proposed 1,500 lb
daily commercial scup trip limit. The Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission will
then vote by fax poll to approve this trip limit increase.  A formal announcement
on the 2012 summer scup trip limits will be made by 5:00 PM on July 10, 2012.

Please send your public comment by e-mail to jared.silva@state.ma.us or the
attention of Jared Silva, Division of Marine Fisheries, 251, Causeway Street,
Suite 400, Boston, MA 02214.
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